
The St. Petersburg Police Department 
needs information on the death of
Qareeb Muhammad. On December 
29, 2021, Muhammad was shot 
and killed in the 2100 block of 17th 
Avenue South. 

Anyone with information regarding 

this case, who wishes to remain 

anonymous, is eligible for a reward of 

up to $5,000.00. Please contact Crime 

Stoppers at 1-800-873-TIPS 

or 

www.crimestoppersofpinellas.org  

TO BE ELIGIBLE  FOR THE CRIME STOPPERS REWARD YOU 
MUST PROVIDE THE INFO TO CRIME STOPPERS FIRST: 
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